
Weekly In-Person Options for Children and Youth begin Sunday, May 9th 
 
 
Nursery Care 
We are pleased to welcome Kathee and Amanda back to the nursery.  Childcare for infants through 
early pre-school will be available during the worship service.   
 
 
Pre-K through 2nd grade 
Children in preschool through second grade will meet in room 110 and follow the Summer Sunday 
School format, which focuses on fellowship.  There are no prepared lessons, but children will have 
the opportunity to socialize and enjoy our outdoor playground equipment.  Our goal will be to remain 
outdoors on the playground as much as possible, but we will use Room 110 for inclement 
weather.  Masks will be required to be worn for everyone whether indoors or outdoors.  See the full 
details of our safety plan on the website. 
 
 
3rd - 8th grade 
Initially, we will have our tween / preteen group meet in room 110 with the younger kids.  The kids will 
serve as junior helpers as needed with the younger group.  Once we have adult volunteers lined up 
as our participant numbers increase, we will have this group meet on the front church lawn for 
organized games and activities.  Our goal will be to remain outdoors on the lawn as much as 
possible, but we will use Fellowship Hall for inclement weather.  Masks will be required to be worn for 
everyone whether indoors or outdoors.  See the full details of our safety plan on the website. 
 
 
9th - 12th grade 
Our high school youth group will meet a few times a month, with varying times and locations.  Our 
meetings will be mostly outdoors, and when we do meet indoors, safety procedures will be in place.  
Please check text messages through the GroupMe app and your email for meeting details. 
 
 
Overview of Safety Procedures 
 
This is an overview of the plan.  Please read the complete procedures posted on the website for 
details.  We have implemented new cleaning protocols and procedures to ensure the safety of 
children and volunteers.    In general, the procedures we are implementing will require masks for 
everyone 3 years and older, and we will practice social distancing during seated activities.  Hand-
sanitizing and cleaning stations will be set up, and we will require kids to wash their hands after using 
the playground equipment.  We will minimize the sharing of craft supplies and toys.  We will not do 
temperature checks, but will ask folks if they don't feel well to stay home.  The final aspect of our 
procedure involves cleaning and disinfecting high-touch surfaces and cleaning procedures in the 
classroom area between uses.   
 


